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To Whom It May Concern,

As a resident of Wallacia for 34 years | am writing to you to advise of my objection to the
proposed cemetery / crematoria planned on the Wallacia golf club land.

Not only is it taking away one of only two recreational sports facilities we have, it is
ruining our village / community.

Our health is of major concern for that of my family and all residents. Refer to the

attached: https://www1.health.nsw.gov.au/pds/ActivePDSDocuments/GL2013 016.pdf

Whilst this is referring to private land , the fact that this land floods causes major concern
regarding our health and that of our river system.

I know it floods as I live in a house that has flooded many many times. The golf course
floods and this water flows in/out of the Nepean river, directly through our property.
Photos can be provided. When it floods, all roads in and out of our village are cut off.

How any department can conclude this development should go ahead, is beyond belief. It’s
ludicrous!!!

Building a cemetery IS NOT IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST and | am strongly opposed to
this development.

Regards, Kara

Sent from my iPhone





